

INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH

Circular No. ISS/DP/051/2021-22

Date: 08/12/2021



To: The Parents of the students of Classes VIII, IX, X, XI & XII

Dear Parents,

Subject: Onsite classes

As you are aware, school will remain closed for Winter break from Wednesday, December 22, 2021 to Monday, January 03, 2022. The onsite classes will resume on Tuesday, January 04, 2022.

We request you to ensure that your ward completes both shots of COVID vaccine before school reopens.

We would also like to bring to your kind notice that **there will not be any online / hybrid classes for the students of Classes VIII to XII**. Kindly ensure to reach back Salalah before January 3, 2022
if you have made any travel plans during winter break, anticipating current COVID protocol and quarantine rules set by the Ministry of Health.

Regards,

Deepak Patankar

Principal